
Maniscalco K-8 School 

 

Dear Maniscalco Families, 
 
We are excited about the continuation of our Mustang Pride Incentive Program. This was designed to recognize and 
celebrate students who consistently demonstrate positive behavior and uphold our schoolwide expectations, or as 
we like to call them – our Mustang PRIDE expectations. 
 

Positive Actions   

Respect Self and Others   

I Can Attitude   

Dress for Success   

Everyone Matters 
 

It takes home and school working together to support students to ensure they have the tools needed to be 
successful. Positive student behavior and effort contribute towards this success, as is attending school regularly and 
on time. Helping students understand the importance of showing their best effort, working hard even when the task is 
challenging, and persevering through struggles will help them be successful in life.    
 
Our Mustang Pride program incentivizes students demonstrate two of our core expectations: regular school 
attendance and uniform compliance. Students who arrive at school on time and in uniform will earn $2 Mustang 
Bucks each day. Additionally, bucks may be handed out by any staff member to encourage and reinforce behaviors 
that contribute to a positive school community. A highlight of the program is the quarterly Mustang Pride parties, 
where students meeting quarterly goals are invited to celebrate their hard work. These are themed celebrations such 
as Sundae Fun Day, Nacho Average Party, Bingo, etc. 
 
Each grade level will have their own system for awarding Mustang Bucks based on grade level expectations. For 
example, middle school expectations will look different from first grade expectations. Your child’s teacher will 
provide additional information for you during the first week of school, so you are aware of how this will look in your 
child’s classroom. 
 
We encourage you to talk with your child about these expectations and the importance of showing excellent behavior 
and effort in all they do. Together, we can help our students grow into responsible, respectful, and motivated 
learners. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in making our school a positive and enriching environment for all students. 
 
With Mustang Pride, 
 
 
Mrs. King, Principal 


